
Newsletter    

Welcome Back! 

Headteacher’s message 

I would like to welcome all our lovely 
children and families back to Nursery, 
after what for some of you has been a 
long, long time away! Times have     
certainly been strange and very difficult 
in many ways but it is so lovely to see 
so many children coming back to  
St Edmund’s with big smiles and so 
much excitement and enthusiasm. A 
big Thank You to everyone for your 
help, patience and understanding as we 
all work together to get used to the 
changes and new routines that we have 
implemented to keep everyone as safe 
as we can. 
If you do have questions or concerns, 
be sure to let us know and we will do 
everything we can to help. 

Sian  

St Edmund’s  
Nursery School & 
Children’s Centre 

 

A big welcome back to everyone in Red and 

Yellow Class.  We are so pleased with how 

happy the children were to come back and 

proud of the way they have supported  new 

children to settle in.  

This half term we are focusing on what we 

call Early Essentials. This involves children 

getting used to routines, developing           

independence, relationships and learning 

new skills. We encourage our children to put 

on their own coats and would like it if parents 

could do the same at home.  

Our core story this half term is ‘Owl Babies’. 

Go to the ‘Stories, Songs and Rhymes’ sec-

tion on our website to see Ermina reading it. 

Happy Autumn Term to everyone!  

News from 3-4s Red and  
Yellow Classes 
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News from 0-3s 
Babies, Blue and Green  
Classes 

We would like to welcome back all our  
returning children as well as offer a warm St      
Edmund’s welcome to our youngest new starters.  
Settling in our new children is going really well and 
they are starting to get used to and  enjoy their 
time in Nursery. We are very proud of all our     
children who came back to Nursery after a long 
time at home during the Covid-19 pandemic. They 
were happy and eager to come back to their     
classes, teachers and friends. Despite the new      
restrictions and reduced provision we are making 
the most of our time at Nursery and still managing 
to have a brilliant time with our friends! 
We have enjoyed some warm days and are now 
looking forward to all the changes that Autumn will 
bring.  
Please remember to wrap up well as the weather 
turns colder and bring a coat to Nursery every day. 

Reminder:  Please make sure that your child’s name is in all of their outdoor clothes - 

hats, gloves, scarves, coats. This makes them easier to identify if they get lost. Thanks 

 

Sports Relief     Fri 13th March 

Par-

ents 

Mother’s Day  Fri 20th  March 

 
 

50 Things To Do Before You’re Five gives you 50 no 
or low cost activities that parents and carers can 
support their children to try out and repeat.  

Download the App to tick off the activities and save 
pictures to remind you of the fun you had! 

 

Check out our fabulous St Edmund’s website where you will find 

Stories, Songs and Rhymes to enjoy (read and sung by your 

teachers) and lots of ideas for Playing and Learning at Home. 

www.stedmundsbradford.org.uk 


